
 SOUTHWEST WASHINGTON ELECTRICAL JATC 

CLASS OF 2020 

Inside Wire Program 

Cory Becker, Ryan Britt-Comer, Alberto Chavez, James Cox, Tristan Darst, Sarah Eng-

lish, Alan Ferguson, Derek Funk, Eduardo Garcia, Angel Gonzalez, Emanuel Green, 

Samantha Harper, Daniel Hunting, Justin Jones, Kraig Knox, Rudolf Kosarek Jr., Daniel 

Krambule, Elizabeth LaBouve, Esteban Lopez, David Magnuson, Kory Mahoney, Wesley 

Mays, Nickolas McCroskey, Kelty Montat, Joshua Montero, Ethen Myers, Jeremey Nix-

on, Albert Peterson III, Christian Richardson, Andrew Roeck, Brandon Royston, Drew 

Schmitt, Nicholas Schwager, Jacob Shier, Tyler Smith, Skylar Stewart, Jacob Tabaras, 

Ovidius Valencia, Trevor Wells, Taylor Williams, Thomas Wilson 

 

Low Voltage Program 

Quinn Lewington, Mark Mattson, Christian Rath, Taylor Smith 

 

Residential Program 

Tyler Ackerman, Corbin Borg, Bradley Cozart 

 

Congratulations to all graduates of the Class of 2020!! 

 

School Starting 

September means school is starting back up. Make sure to watch you email for an-

nouncements and let your employer know when you have class!! 

 

EEO 

The JATC is looking to increase the number of females and minorities  in our program. 

Please encourage people you may know from these groups to apply if you feel they will 

be an asset to the apprenticeship. 
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• JW classes are on hold until further notice 

• Ceu.bluevolt.com is an excellent resource for 

online CEU classes 

SOUTHWEST WASHINGTON ELECTRICAL JATC 

The initial outbreak and summer surge on COVID-19 was a huge challenge to 

the JATC. I commend the members of the IBEW and NECA and all the appren-

tices for their patience while we worked and re-worked plans to safely start 

operating again. Thanks to Barry Blackburn, Steve Thompson and Kathy 

Damrau for all their hard work and dedication to be able to continue running 

during the initial outbreak  and re-opening. Here are some precautions we 

are taking to protect students and staff 

• Masks required at all times in the building 

• Only one customer in the lobby at a time 

• Limiting the number of students in class to 12 

• Limiting the number of students in the building to 24 

• Practicing social distancing when possible 

• Disinfecting tables after every class 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 

Steve Harper Training Director 


